
 
 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Well done to everyone who attended our second outing and for those who couldn’t make it, you missed an 

excellent day and we got lucky with the weather. Congratulations to Owen Mackin and all the prize winners. 

 

Roll of Honour 

 

                       
 
 

 

Front 9 – Tom Feeley 18pts 

Back 9 – Graeme Titmas 17pts 

Nearest Pin 5th – Callum Austin 

Nearest Pin 11th – Danny Canary (look how close he got to a Hole in One !) 

                                                        
Guests 

1st – Callum Austin 36pts 

2nd – Ed O’Connor 30pts  

 

Many thanks to all who bought raffle tickets, this really helps the society. Welcome to Ed O’Connor who 

loved the day so much he has joined our society. 

 

Special thanks to: 

Mick O’Hare our sponsor for the day. The prizes were great and enjoyed by all the winners. 

 

As you know the NLIGS can only exist with your support and participation, I look forward to seeing you all 

at Hendon GC on Thursday June 7th when the outing will be sponsored by Ray Coll and Montway. 

 

 

Chairman: John Fitzgerald 

 

President: Alastair Carey 

 

Captain: Dermot Reardon 

 

Vice-Captain: Sean Ambrose 

 

Treasurer: Michael Byrne 

 

Secretary: Jerry Leonard 

 

Handicap Secretary: Peter Alexy 

Established 1977 – It’s our 41st Year !! 

1st Place  

Owen Mackin 36pts 

2nd Place 

Dermot Reardon 36pts 
3rd Place 

Danny Canary 34pts 

4th Place 

Mick O’Hare 33pts 


